
as 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Poppy Class 

Summer Term 1 Newsletter 

2024 

 

 

Welcome 

 Welcome back.  We hope you all had a wonderful Easter break and 

made lots of memories. 

 

This term our book is… 

  

Key Class Information 

Please send in any snacks/ drinks for your child. 

Monday P.E 

Tuesday cookery  

Wednesday Sensory room and 
walk 

Thursday Sensory/library & 4D 
room 

Friday  

Please ensure you send in clothing and footwear 
suitable for above activities. A coat is required 
everyday please. 

Curriculum 

We are looking forward to reading our book Han 

das Surprise this term. We will learn about and 

taste lots of different fruits and think about taste 

that we like and dislike. In maths we will learn 

about tally charts and plot the fruits we like. 

This term we begin our weekly Wednesday walks. 

We will learn about keeping safe and practise our 

listening skills. 

We also have our annual trip this term. We look 

forward to using lots of energy at Escape soft play 

and enjoying it with our friends. 

Our library day is Thursday.  Children can choose 

a new book to bring home. Please send in reading 

folders that day and return previously borrowed 

books. 

Please post celebrations from home onto 

Tapestry. We love to share them in class with our 

friends and teachers. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

Poppy Class Staff 

 

     
     

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

06.05.24 May Bank Holiday 

22.05.24 Sports day Poppy Class 
10am – 10.30am, further 
details to follow 

24.05.24 End of Term 

27.05.24 – 31.05.24 May Half Term 

03.06.24 Start of Term 

 
Please log into your ParentPay account to make a £9 
voluntary payment towards the cost of ingredients for 
food. 

          Tash          Nikki       Natalie       Libby       Emma     

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information relating 

to your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget 

to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

mailto:willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk

